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The information on the website provides none or very limited information in regards to the impact on individual
tax payers and the implementation of digital currency.  Therefore I express my concerns that we do not have all
the relevant information to make an informed decision and do not agree to
Australian’s tax policy being determined by international policy makers and that it needs to remain controlled
by the elected government of the Australian people

Jacqui Tate
Qld
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